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WOODBINE MAKES APPLICATION TO NJDOT FOR 
 APPROXIMATELY $2.5 MILLION   IN GRANT FUNDING 

 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce  that the Borough 
of Woodbine has submitted applications to the New Jersey Department of 
Transportation Local Municipal Aid Program for four projects, totaling 
$2,445,425. 
 
Two will be for road reconstruction, the third is bikeway upgrades (widening and 
resurfacing), and the fourth as an additional phase embellishing on the 
streetscape. 
 
The applications for roadway reconstruction and drainage improvements are will 
be for Sumner Avenue and Heilprin ($721,844) and for Fremont Avenue 
($526,815). 
 
Requested for the bikeways improvement was $777,803, which would be for 
renovation and upgrading of the Woodbine bikeway from Grant Avenue to the 
south end (the Borough Boundary with Dennis Township). 
 
The Downtown Streetscape Improvements to Adams Avenue and Franklin Street 
include construction of a small parking lot in the Town Commercial District 
located at the corner of Adams Avenue and Franklin Street, as well as 
streetscape improvements in the Town Center District along Franklin Street, 
Adams Avenue, and the median island at Washington Avenue and DeHirsch 
Boulevard. These would include benches, trash receptacles, landscaping, a 
gazebo, electrical improvements, concrete paver walkways within the median 
island at DeHirsch and Washington as well as decorative street lighting along 
Adams and Franklin. Requested funding is $418,963. 
 
“The Borough has been successful in the past with the Department of 
Transportation providing us with the necessary funding for maintaining our 
infrastructure, as well as aesthetic improvements to our Town Center,” noted 
Mayor Pikolycky. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


